
 

 

 

Annual Conference - EGPA 2014 
 
 

  
The National Agency of Civil Servants informs that in the period 10-12 September 2014 
the Annual Conference of the European Group for Public Administration will be held 
in Speyer, Germany. It will be preceded by a PhD Seminar which will take place on 8-9 
September 2014.   
 
The event is organized in collaboration with the German University of Administrative 
Sciences Speyer and German Research Institute of Public Administration. EGPA is a 
regional group of the International Institute of Administrative Sciences (IIAS), whose 
purpose is to strengthen contacts and exchanges between specialists in public 
administration, academics and practitioners. 
 
 
EGPA Conference addresses academics, junior researchers and practitioners in the 
field.  
 
 
For registration to the event’s activities, please visit the following website: www.egpa-
conference2014.org . 
 
Those interested to attend the Conference can submit their proposal for paper to the 
link www.egpa-conference2014.org , in the section „Registration-Submission„ .  
 
 
Deadlines:  

The deadline for online registration of the proposal for papers is the 15 May 2014. 
The deadline for papers selection is 1 June 2014.  
The deadline for papers completion is 15 August 2014. 
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